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October, 2015 

 

Dear Sisters & Brothers, 

 

Summer has gone and winter is on the way.  I hope everyone had a great summer.  Our 

children are back in school which some of us look forward to. 

 

As every other year, we are working short right now because our students are back in 

school.  The manager is interviewing and hopefully things will get better.  We do have 

three new employees and we hope they will stay.  The food-handler course is one of the 

problems.  We asked Brenden to ask our employer if they could pay part of it but we 

didn’t hear anything yet. 

 

We should get a copy of our new contract soon.  I would like to let you know that the 

OLG are on lock out.  We can go and show our support on the picket line.   

 

We should also think about getting ready to vote for a new Prime Minister.  Voting is 

very important and it is one or our rights.  We should make a big effort to exercise our 

rights.  This is the only way to get change and we are the ones who have the power to 

push for change.  Take advantage of your right to vote. 

 

If you have any questions or if you need any help, you can reach me at 708-983-2394, or 

you can see me at work.  Rosa Roberts is also available at work and her number is 705-

588-2282. 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Huguette Gagne 
 

Huguette Gagne 

Unit Chair 
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